Police Civil Service Commission

Meeting Minutes
Monday, March 30, 2020, 1:00 p.m.
Roseville, Minnesota 55113

Commissioners Present: Chairperson Janet Henquinet and Recording Secretary Randi Lundell
Others Present: Chief Rick Mathwig, Deputy Chief Erika Scheider

1.

The meeting was called to order by Chairperson Henquinet at 1:06 p.m.

The agenda for the meeting was reviewed and approved.

The minutes of the February 12, 2020, meeting were reviewed and approved.

The top score for Sergeant, Jeff Lopez, was approved.

The current lateral hire list was reviewed and approved.

Other business involved a good-bye to Chairperson Henquinet who has relocated to St. Anthony.
The committee expressed their thanks and appreciation for her careful and competent contributions
to the Commission over the past 6-7 years. Other news included the City Council’s approval of two

additional Police Civil Service Commissioners.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 1:17 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Randi Lundell
Recording Secretary
March 31, 2020



